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Every day, I see the beautiful faces of the children in our 
care, and I feel a pang of worry. I don’t know what the 
future holds for these kids if we don’t have the funds to 
care for them. We’ve cut costs in every possible way, but 
we still �nd ourselves coming up short on our budget 
needs. This month, we need another $4500 for operat-
ing costs to make ends meet.  If you’re able, please help 
us today by making a gift... 

 
One of the amazing children in our care is Arnold, who 
came to live at All As One in December 2011, when he was 
just over 1 year old. He’s now 5, and doing very well.  
Arnold has a sunny disposition and a beautiful smile -- 
and he smiles a lot! He’s doing well in kindergarten, and 
his teacher describes him as “a clever boy who partici-
pates well in class.” Arnold’s caregiver says that Arnold 
“gets along with the other children, and has respect for 
authority. He also loves to play ball games.”  
 
Arnold cannot remember any other family or home 
besides All As One. He is completely dependent on us to 
continue to thrive. WE can’t do it without YOU.  Please 
help to keep Arnold and the rest of our children in a safe 
and happy home. Your help is vital, and urgently 
needed now!
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www.twitter.com/allasonewww.facebook.com/AllAsOne www.instagram.com/allasone_

http://allasone.org/pages/donate
http://allasone.org/products/sponsor-a-child


THE KIDS ARE ALRIGHT 4
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The Kids are Alright 4 was held in the amphitheatre of Said Business School, 
University of Oxford, on the 2nd of July. We had 8 local bands donating their talents, 
and volunteers running a great BBQ and ra�e with amazing prizes. We made a pro�t of 
just over £2500, some of which will be shared with two children's charities in Oxford -- 
Bellhouse-Drayson Ward and Paediatric Diabetes, both at the John Radcli�e Hospital. It 
was a great night, with everyone up and dancing to the Peerless Pirates and The Long 
Insiders. Even a brief shower of rain didn't dampen spirits. 
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Thanks to our �rst time donors in May & June 2016:
Adrian Baez Ortega  -  Jobila Williams  -  John Rushman  -  Maitha Kamali  -  Oliver Higgens  -  Sara Overby

Thanks to those who gave over $500 in May & June 2016:
A & P Falmouth  -  Chris Briers  -  Mason Morgan-Jones  -  Melanie Brown Maddux  -  Philanthropists

Polly Archer & David Walker  -  Suzanne McConnell  -  Tom Young

And thank you to our regular monthly supporters, who make our work possible!
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We want to thank the bands and volunteers, as well as Anthony Kelly and Ettaline 
Hill, for all of their hard work in making this event a success! 

The Kids are Alright 5 will be held in the same venue, on July 1, 2017. Put the 
date on your calendar, and contact Ettaline at ukdirector@allasone.org for more 
details.
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